
March 3rd. 1915.

Dear Sir,

I beg to enclose herewith copy of letter

received from Charles William, an Indian in your

Aganoy. and I have to ask you to be good enough to

report fully on the two matters referred to therein.

Yours very truly.

Deputy Superintendent General.

J. R. Brown, Esq..

Indian Agent,

Vernon, B. C.

Indian affairs, Letterbook

26 February 1915 - 10 March 1915, (R.G. 10, volume 5561) Pook. COPY

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES l'UBLIQUES

CANADA


